
Remembering Hiroshima and 

Nagasaki  

Join the Coalition for Peace Action (CFPA) for an 

engaging program of observance of the horrors of 

the only time nuclear weapons have been used 

against human beings - and insights into the 

ongoing threat of nuclear conflict. 

Where: Princeton Public Library, Community Room, 
1st floor 
 

Date:  Tuesday, August 5, 2025 
 
Time: 6:00 pm – 8:15 pm 
 Agenda: 
6:00-7:00 PM – Crane Folding (cranes are a symbol of peace in Japan). 
 
7:00-8:15 PM – Main Program 
 
Speakers include: 
 
Shiho Burke brings a deep perspective on the effects of nuclear war: Her family's first-hand experience of the 
atomic bombing of Hiroshima (including her mother's survival) informs and drives her peace activism. In her 
own words... "Growing up in Hiroshima amidst my parents' firsthand experiences of the atomic bombing 
profoundly influenced my dedication to advocating for world peace.” 
 
Larry Ericksen is Executive Director of the SECC museum which documents the history of Seabrook Farms and 
the many ethnic groups who relocated there as a consequence of World War II. 
 
Masaru Nakawatase is President of the Seabrook Educational and Cultural Center (SECC) Board of Trustees. He 
was born in a Japanese internment camp in Arizona, but his family was able to leave the camp to work at 
Seabrook Farms. Mas will recount his family's history of this multicultural community in South Jersey. 
 
Robert J. Goldston, a professor of astrophysics at Princeton University. Robert was director of the Princeton 
Plasma Physics Laboratory from 1997 to 2009 and is an Associated Faculty with the Program on Science and 
Global Security. He was named a “Leading Global Thinker” by Foreign Policy magazine in 2014 and is a long-
time US representative on the ITER Science and Technology Advisory Committee, as well as serving on the 
board of the Council for a Livable World. 
 
The Solidarity Singers will offer musical respite between speakers. 
 
Light refreshments will be served.  
 
Candle lighting and a moment of silence will conclude the program. 
 



RSVP for this FREE event today! 
While the event is FREE and open to the public, we still need to know you are coming! 
 
Please RSVP to rsvp@peacecoalition.org with your name and the number of people coming. 

mailto:rsvp@peacecoalition.org

